
This bill creates another burden on my company, and an unnecessary tax to benefit a state whose project of revenue is strong in 
May, projecting a 2.8 Bullion positive ending balance, this alone is a 1.1 Billion increase from just two months ago. My business was 
in a horrible place a year ago and I needed the PPP to survive during a very uncertain time. Coming back to tax Oregon Businesses 
from this Federal Program which is tax deductible is unfair and unjust. It just shows the Salem just continues to want to take things 
from people and businesses who have been struggling and still struggling during a pandemic. I have also heard that the State of 
Oregon has been allocated 2.6 Billion in direct financial aid from the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021. I appose this bill in its 
entirety. 


